
  
   

 

 

Thursday, May 10, 2018 

Roswell Avenue 
Street Closure #3 Notice: 

(from Sterling Rd. to Queens Rd. West) 
Monday, May 14th, thru Friday, May 18th, 2018 

Charlotte Water is obligated to provide potable water and sanitary sewer services throughout 
Mecklenburg County.  To maintain water quality and system integrity, water and sewer mains must 
occasionally be replaced. 
 
Dallas 1, under contract with CLT Water, is working to complete construction of replacement water 
mains, services transfers, and abandonment of old water mains, in the area around Myers Park 
Country Club, at Roswell Ave. and Queens Rd. West over the next few weeks. 
 
The Contractor will abandon an old water main along Roswell Ave. and make final connections to 
the existing water main at Roswell Ave. and Queens Rd. West, Monday, May 14th through Friday, 
May 18th.  To expedite work, street closure will occur on: 
 

Roswell Avenue (#3) 

from Sterling Rd. to Queens Rd. West 

Monday, May 14th, thru Friday, May 18th, 2018 

Local Traffic Only access provided at Sterling Rd along Roswell Ave 

The five-day duration is a reasonable expectation of the timeframe in which the work, with street 
closure, can be accomplished.  It doesn’t allow for inclement weather or other unforeseen 
circumstances.  Work will continue until complete, as soon as circumstances and weather permit.  
Updates may be provided online at www.charlottewater.org. on the Projects Home tab. 
 
Detour (see maps):  Thru-traffic will be detoured to Selwyn Ave.  There are multiple alternate 
routes; however, there is only one signalized intersection where Queens Rd. West crosses Selwyn 
Ave.  Access to Myers Park Country Club and local residences will be possible along Roswell at 
Sterling Rd. during Closure #3.  Re-opening of the street will occur during the evenings at 4 PM. 
 
CMS and nearby CATS bus routes may be affected.  The intent of street closure is to make the 
work zone as safe as possible, while expediting the work.  Drivers are encouraged to select 
alternate routes around the work zone during this time. 
 
Contact:  If you have questions, please call the Charlotte Water Project Coordinator, Richard Ingle, 
at 704-578-3009 or email at ringle@charlottenc.gov. 
 
Thank you for your patience and support while we complete this project. 
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